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May 16, 1933.

H. H. Rowatt, Esq.,
Deputy Minister,
Department of the Interior, Ottawa.

Dear Mr. Rowatt,

Let me thank you for your letter of the 
l£th of May, In which you say that the Northwest Territories* 
Council Till be kind enough to consider at its next meeting 
the proposal of McGill TJnlv rsity on behalf of its Department 
of Parasitology and Helmi thology.

Ever yours faithfully.

Prlnti pal
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